
ARKLAI.J ARKANSAS LOUISIANA GAS COMPANY
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• dlVDlilH1 01 ArlU.. Inc 

P. o. Box 1765 
Jonesboro, Ar. 72403 
June 20, 1989 

The Honorable Hubert Brodell 
Mayor of Jonesboro 
314 W. Washington 
Jonesboro, Ar. 72401 

Dear	 Mr. Brodell, 

This letter is in response to the announced closing of N. 
Floyd St. through the Riceland Foods proper~y. 

Arkla Gas Company has no exception to this street being 
closed. However, we do have a gas main in the easements of Floyd 
St. and we would need to be guaranteed that these easements will 
be unobstructed. 

If we can be of any assistance, please do not hesitate to 
call on us. 

Sincerely, 
/ 

=:_)7~:F o_;;:':::,{" 
T1m Armstrong 
Superintendent of Operations 
Arkla Gas Company 
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cc:	 Mr. Jeff Gibson 
City of Jonesboro 
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